
 
Greetings Families! 

Week of June 22th – June 26th    

This week we’ve been talking about ancient Greece.  We 
read a book that told us all about what it would be like to 
be a child in ancient Greece, and we watched an 
educational video about ancient Greece. 
https://youtu.be/jloEzVh31TE 

 

      
 
For music, we learned the song, “Fiddle-I-Fee.” 

 

On Monday, we had a special guest who brought many 
different live reptiles for us to learn about and even 
touch!  We had such a good time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For art, we created our very own Grecian urns.  We had 
so much fun making them colorful!  

 

As always, we were very busy during our morning work 
period this week trying out a lot of new works. t It was an 
enjoyable and productive part of our day! 

 

We had a great week in our class, and we can’t wait to 
see what’s in store for us in the weeks to come. 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Sein  

https://youtu.be/jloEzVh31TE

